
We’re Moving! 

On August 12, 2017 

 

 The National Committee to Preserve 

Social Security and Medicare 

will be relocating. 

 

Our new address will be: 

 

111 K Street, N.E. 

Suite 700 

Washington, DC 20002-8105 

202-216-0420 

www.ncpssm.org 

National Committee to Preserve Social Security and Medicare 

111 K Street, N.E., Suite 700, Washington, DC  20002-8105 


